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I am one of many thoughtful landlords dismayed by the effects this will have on us. This will
take away my reasonable control as a landlord to protect myself and my properties in too

many situations.
I understand the reasoning behind it, but it should be changed to not hurt those of us who are

not abusing the current rampant rental situation.
Thank you for taking the time to consider my opinion.
Kristin Polson
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